From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 3:23:52 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:42 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jennifer Reynolds

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

This is an absolute travesty. My husband and | work 4 jobs between the two of us in order to afford the
INSANE cost of living in Ontario. Increasing the cost of Hydro again is only going to make it harder for
us to get ahead.

Please start thinking about the residents of the province instead of how much thicker your pockets can
get.

-- Attachment --
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